Republic of the Philippines
CITY OF MALABON
Metropolitan Manila

GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the City Government of Malabon has no
Supplemental Procurement Plan from April to June 2014. This Certification is
being issued pursuant to full disclosure and policy requirements as stated in
DILG MC No. 2013-140 dated December 3, 2013 “Implementing Guidelines on
the Full Disclosure of Local Budget and Finances, and Bids and Public

Offerings”.

Issued this 14" day of August 2014 at the City of Malabon.

THELI\/A L. PEREZ
OIC, City Ge/ﬂeral Services Dept.



